
Dear Members of the House Committee on Energy and the Environment: 
I have been following the work of the Clean Air Oregon Initiative and am writing to ask you to support 
HB 4002.  Adequate funding is crucial if our state is to make any real progress in protecting its residents 
from the most dangerous and often not well understood forms of pollution.  Without the funding to 
understand pollution risks, continually monitor them and ensure adequate enforcement, the work of 
the Clean Air Oregon Initiative cannot go forward. 
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Nettekoven 
2018 SE Ladd Ave 
Portland, OR 97214 
 


